
       ST UNY C.E. ACADEMY NEWSLETTER 
‘Let your light shine before others.’ Matthew 5:16  

RESPECT . FRIENDSHIP . FORGIVENESS. 
Friday 24th September 2021 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, what a busy week we have had at St Uny CE Academy!  

 

MEET OUR HOUSE CAPTAINS 

A huge congratulations to this year’s new House Captains! The new team would like to introduce themselves…  

 

GIANTS 
Hello, my name is Ruby and I’m currently in Morvah class. I’m really excited to 

be the Giants House Captain this year and hopefully we can all work together 

to win the House Cup! A little bit about me: my favourite subject in school is 

Maths, in my free time I love to go exploring with my sister and dog Billy. I love 

gymnastics too!  

 

PIRATES 
Hi my name is Reuben. I am ten years old and I am in Year 6. My teacher is Mrs 

Quick. My favourite subject is PE. The things I like to do outside of school are 

football and collecting football cards. I am looking forward to being House 

Captain for the Pirates.  

 

SAINTS 
Hi I’m Rory and I am the new Saints House Captain for the year. I am really 

happy to be the new House Captain for Saints because I love the thrill of  

competition. My favourite subjects at school are PE, RE and Maths. My hobbies 

outside of school consist of football, snooker, cycling and all sorts of ball games.  

 

KNIGHTS 
My name is Scout and I like surfing. I like to surf because it is a calming, fun sport that gets me in the ocean. I wanted to be a House  

Captain because it means that I can encourage the other Knights to try their hardest so that together we can win the House Cup this 

year. I like all lessons so much that I’m not sure I can pick a favourite! My favourite colour is navy and the best team on Earth is the Knights!  

 

 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 

We are excited to inform you that extra-curricular after school clubs will be resuming after half term! We 

will be sending out a letter in the next fortnight with details of the clubs on offer and how to book spaces 

for them.  

 

 

PARENT NOTICE 

We have noticed a sharp rise in the number of children bringing Pokémon cards into school. There 

have been a few incidents where cards have been damaged or have gone missing as well as  

interrupting lessons. We ask that parents do not allow children to bring Pokémon cards into school 

for these reasons. Pokémon cards found in school will be kept by a member of staff until the end of 

the school day.  

 

 

WRAP AROUND CARE TIMES 

A gentle reminder that after school club finishes at 5pm this year. Please ensure that, if you 

are using our wrap around care provision, all pupils are collected by 5pm. Parents may be 

charged if late for collection.  

 

 

 

Keep up to date with everything taking place in school by visiting our website or Facebook page: https://

www.facebook.com/Stunyacademy  

 

Mr Hoskins 

Head of School.  

 

 

This week’s  

winning  

House is... 

https://www.facebook.com/Stunyacademy
https://www.facebook.com/Stunyacademy


THIS WEEK’S SHINING STARS! 

Congratulations to this week’s ‘Shining Stars’. Each week, one pupil from 

each class is recognised for demonstrating one of our Christian values 

(friendship, forgiveness or respect) or this half term’s learning power 

‘Respect’ is this term’s focus value. We will be exploring ‘Respect’ in Collective Worship and each 
week in classes.  

Tehidy 97.6% 

Kynance 92.1% 

Poldark 95.5% 

Zennor 92.1% 

Godrevy 90.9% 

Mousehole 88.9% 

Morvah 93.7% 

Gwithian 96.3% 

Whole School 93.5% 

Attendance—our target for 

overall  

attendance is 96% 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For information on our Safeguarding  

Policy please visit our website: 

Welcome to St Uny C of E Academy  

If you have any safeguarding  

concerns,  please contact Mr 

Hoskins, Head of School. 

 

 

 

 

Wrap Around Care bookings 
Please use these links to book any Wrap 

Around Care for this half term. 

BREAKFAST CLUB 

https://forms.office.com/r/FDpf6Yw79m 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUB 

https://forms.office.com/r/DhqygKg5ht 

Please note that a non-attendance fee 

will be charged if you no longer need 

the booking but do not inform us. 

DATES FOR THE DIARY  2021– 2022 

w/c 27th September 

Year 6 Group A Swimming 

Tuesday 28th September  

Tempest individual photographs 

Parents Evening 

Thursday 30th September 

Parents Evening 

w/c 4th October 

Year 6 Group B Swimming 

Friday 22nd October 

Inset day 

w/c 25th October 

Half term 

Friday 17th December 

Break up for Christmas Holidays 
 
 
 

REMINDERS CHECKLIST 

REMINDER DATE 

Y6 Group A  

swimming  

payment due 

Friday 24th 

September 

Book Parents 

Evening  

appointment on 

the Arbor App 

By 12pm  

Monday 27th 

September 

Tempest  

individual school 

photographs 

Tuesday 28th 

September 

Y5 /Y6  

Cinderella  

payment due 

Thursday 30th  

September 

Reception and Y6—please check 

emails for school health  

screening information and follow 

the instructions in the link if you 

wish to opt out  

https://www.stuny.org.uk/web/safeguarding/357388
https://forms.office.com/r/FDpf6Yw79m
https://forms.office.com/r/DhqygKg5ht



